
 

A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

I know many of you have been looking forward  

to the opening of the new Aldi Location at Man-

chester and McKnight. As you’ll see below, they are dealing with 

the continuing effects of Covid and the supply chain issues that 

are still causing havoc on many areas. As an Aldi shopper myself, 

I will be counting down to their new opening in 2023. While I wait, I am looking 

forward to having Eckert’s back in that space this summer.   

Mark your calendar for April 5, the date of the Municipal Election. For a list of 

what will be on the ballot, click here. For a list of polling places as well as a line 

count to know when the line is at the shortest wait time, click here.  

               -Edward Mahan, Mayor; emahan@rockhillmo.net 

  A View from the Hill 

March. 2022  

 

Rock Hill Day Camp Registration is 
officially open. Day Camp will run 
June 6-July 15, Monday-Friday, 9 
am-3 pm (no camp July 4) at Hud-
son Elementary School. The Rock 
Hill Day Camp is open to kids who 
have completed Kindergarten-
completed 5th grade.  

Additional camp information as well 
as the link to sign up is available by clicking here.  

We are currently searching for a camp staff and volunteers. If you 

know anyone interested, they can get an application online here or 

reaching out to Katy: knieman@rockhillmo.net.  

 Mark your Calendar:  

Arbor Day Celebration: Friday, April 29: 10 am 

Tree Planting, Tree Seedling Give-a-way, Tree activities  

and a Story time  with the Rock Hill Public Library 

https://extcontent.stlouisco.com/BOE/FIO/FIO.pdf
https://stlouiscovotes.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/nearby/index.html?appid=5f0496a3ef384fc888a97669f9170dfc
mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net
https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/rock-hill-day-camp
https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/rock-hill-day-camp
mailto:knieman@rockhillmo.net


 

https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/now-hiring


Rock Hill Public Library 

Hello from Rock Hill Public Library! We are open  

Monday-Thursday 12-7 PM, Friday 12-5 PM, and  

Saturday 10 AM-2 PM. Stop by to pick up holds, browse the shelves, or use a com-

puter. We continue to offer curbside service Monday-Thursday from 10 AM-12 PM.  

 

Want to relax? Join us for free gentle yoga (perfect for beginners!) Wednesday, 

March 30 at 8 PM. Sign up at https://forms.gle/MAnVeMLaHMiNMXPX8  

Can’t make it to our live programs? We have prerecorded Mat Yoga, Chair Yoga, 

cooking tutorials, and more on our website! 

Watch our programs 24/7 at https://

www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/virtual-programs/  

Our seed library is back! We have flowering 

plants, herbs, vegetables and more. Take some 

seeds and bring in your own if you have some to 

spare to share the gift of growing with your 

community.  

The library continues to offer free Take and 

Make craft kits for kids. Drop by and pick up a 

kit for some screen-free fun!  

For more information, email us at pa-

tron@rhplmo.org or give us a call at 314-962-

4723. To see our full event calendar, visit rock-

hillpubliclibrary.org. We hope to see you soon!  

L’Arche St. Louis has moved it’s headquarters to an 11,000 square foot 

building in Brentwood with plans to grow and broaden its support of  

people with intellectual and developmental disabilities in the St. Louis 

region. 

 

Celebrating its 10th year in the St. Louis region, L’Arche St. Louis has purchased 

an 11,000 square foot building in Brentwood at 9445 Litzsinger Road to serve as 

the nonprofit’s new headquarters, allowing for expanded 

services and support of people with intellectual and devel-

opmental disabilities in the area. 

 L’Arche St. Louis was founded in 2011 by local families to 
provide lifetime homes to adults with intellectual and devel-
opmental disabilities. L’Arche St. Louis currently has three 

local homes – two in Maplewood and one in Webster 
Groves where adults with and without disabilities live to-

gether in neighborhood homes.  The new property will serve as L’Arche’s ad-
ministrative and educational center, enabling the organization to grow its out-

reach efforts and other programming. 
 

Learn more about L’Arche St. Louis on their website at, larchestlouis.org 

If  you missed our March Coffee with the Mayor Guest, check out 

information about L’Arche St. Louis below: 

https://forms.gle/MAnVeMLaHMiNMXPX8
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/virtual-programs/
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/virtual-programs/
mailto:patron@rhplmo.org
mailto:patron@rhplmo.org
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/
larchestlouis.org

